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Are you experiencing delays in your shipping to China?
Report them to the STAG


Dear seafood exporter

Re: Potential delays in shipments - China Customs 
 
It has been brought to the STAG’s attention that there has been some evidence of at least one shipment being held by China Customs (Beijing) recently. However, the shipment was released in five hours, after labels, weights, and other details were checked.
 
Whilst our intel may indicate this incident may be a once-off event, given current geopolitics, the STAG would like to hear of any similar circumstances.  Please fill out the below form advising us of the details you have experienced so we can monitor, track and report to Government.

Then kindly return this form to:
admin@seafoodtradeadvisory.com



Contact details:

	Name
	Phone

	
	

	Email
	Mobile

	
	

	Organisation
	Role

	
	





	Port where delayed occurred
	Shipment details/product

	

	


	Provide details of what happened/what you experienced.  What was the outcome?
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